
Over 350 people took part in Waterbeach Toddler Playgroup’s 
first running festival at Waterbeach Barracks in May, raising over 
£1,800 for the charity. The Playgroup has been a feature of the 
village for over 30 years and is seeking to raise money for 
relocation. We were delighted to open up the Barracks for a 
family-friendly fundraising event and help support this important 
part of Waterbeach’s existing community.

The Barracks was the perfect setting and the 
Urban&Civic team’s help before, during and after 
the event was invaluable. We’re looking forward to 
organising our next event soon.”  
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